
October Volunteer of the Month 

Shannon Bennett 

 

Shannon was nominated for 

October Volunteer of the 

Month by the PTSA Board of 

Directors. Here are just a 

few reasons why Shannon 

was nominated: 

Shannon is always willing to 

step up and help whenever 

needed. At the beginning of 

the year, she put together a 

wonderful welcome back 

lunch for the staff. As our 

SAS cart lead this year, she 

has coordinated and helped 

make the rounds to deliver 

some amazing and tasty treats and as the lead for staff appreciation week, she continually 

knocks it out of the park on delivering an incredible experience for the staff.  

In addition to many other volunteer roles Shannon graciously donates her time to, she recently 

assisted with our Trunk or Treat event by hosting the collection station for the Power Packs 

food drive. We are so grateful for Shannon! Her generous spirit and ability to come up with 

creative ways for the community to show their appreciation for our hard-working staff 

members is part of what makes Stillwater such a special place.  

Here is a little more info about Shannon: 

Shannon and her husband, Darren, have two children, Rory age 12 and Ryder age 10.  

Shannon has been volunteering at Stillwater for seven years and she really enjoys volunteering 

for Staff appreciation events, being our awesome mascot Thunder, and loves a good bake sale! 

When she isn’t volunteering, she enjoys camping biking, crafting, gardening, hanging out with 

her chickens and of course her family. When we asked Shannon why she volunteers, she said 

“As a former teacher, I know how much volunteers and what they do are needed and 

appreciated.  I just want to the teachers to know they are appreciated.” 

Thank you, Shannon, for all that you do to support Stillwater and our community!! Congrats on 

your nomination and win! 


